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Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

From: Antillon, Andrea <aantillon@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Monday, January 6, 2020 11:37 AM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD

Cc: Crosby, Faith; Gallegos, David A, ‘drew.dixon@solarismidstream.com’
Subject: [EXT] Solaris - Hayhurst SWD #1

The State Land Office withdraws its objection to Solaris’ application for the Hayhurst SWD #1. Please let me know if you
have any questions.

Kind Regards,

Andrea

Andrea Antillon

Associate Counsel

Office of the General Counsel
Phone 505.827.5752 -
New Mexico State Land Office
310 Old Santa Fe Trail

P.O. Box 1148

Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148
aantillon@slo.state.nm.us
nmstatelands.org
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Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

To: ramona@lonquist.com

Subject: Hayhurst Protest Withdrawal

Attachments: Solaris_Hayhurst SWD 1 SLO withdrawal.pdf
Gentlemen,

This is to notify you that the State Land Office has withdrawn its protest of the above captioned well.
Sincerely,
Kurt Simmons

Petroleum Specialist
NMOCD





